
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230226.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could I request the following 
information: 

1)     Please advise if the following services are outsourced to third 
parties. If outsourced, please provide the scope of services outsourced, 
the name of organisation outsourced to and the contract end date.  

  

  Outsourced 
or in-house? 

Scope of 
services 

Name of 
organisation 

outsourced to 

Contract end 
date 

Finance and 
Accounting 
Services (e.g. 
accounts 
payable & 
receivable) 

 In house       

Payroll  outsourced    Birmingham 
Hospitals 

 April 2024 

Procurement  In house       

  

  

2)     Please advise what software platforms you use for:  
  

  Name of software platform Version 

Finance and Accounting 

Finance ERP 
(e.g. Agresso) 

    

Procurement 

Requisitioning System 
(if Finance ERP not used) 

     



 

Catalogue Management 

System 

(e.g. GHX Nexus) 

 
  

Inventory Management 

System 

(e.g. eDC Gold) 

    

Tendering/Sourcing System 

(e.g. Atamis) 

     

Contract Management System 

(e.g. Atamis) 

    

 
We are unable to provide a response to this question as this falls under Section 
31(3) (confirming the provider alters the risk to the Trusts systems to being subject to 
a cyber-attack). 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 


